


Please note the following:

1.  We may not be able to respond to your request for legal reasons. Moreover, we are unable to respond to requests

regarding personal data handled for the purpose of news reporting or writing.

2.  If you are making the request on your own behalf, you must provide documentation to identify yourself. If you are

making the request as a representative of another person, you must provide documentation to identify yourself as well

as documentation to identify the person on whose behalf you are making the request. Please see Item 10 (Procedure


